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Memorandum 
 

12-10-23 rev 

Date:  April 26, 2024 
 
Division:  Special Projects Team / AAS / Housing Coordination Unit 
 
Contract Info:  Ford Street Project for the Unity Village Family Emergency Shelter 
 
Amount:  $600,000 
 
Meeting Date: May 21, 2024 
 
 
History:   
Ford Street Project requested funding through RFP #040-23: 2023 Homeless Housing, 
Assistance & Prevention Program for grant funding to support staffing expenses incurred 
to operate the Unity Village Family Emergency Shelter.  
 
This Agreement is retroactive as the contracting process could not be initiated until Social 
Services staff, the MCHSCoC Board and Membership, and the Ad-Hoc Committee 
approved the vendors and funding amounts through the review process for Request for 
Proposals No. 040-23. A subsequent change in Department administration between the 
initial submission of the draft Agreement and the signature by the delegated authority 
caused further delay in the approval process. 
 
Funding:   
Homeless Housing, Assistance, and Prevention (HHAP) Round 3 Grant Funds ($0 Match); 
no County General Funds will be used to support this contract. 
 
Numbers served through this agreement: 
Total Number of Persons Served between 4/1/2023 and 3/31/2024: 52 

 Exited to Place Not Meant for Human Habitation: 1 (2%) 

 Exited to Institutional Settings: 1 (2%) 

 Exited to Temporary Situations: 3 (6%) 

 Exited to Permanent Situations: 24 (46%) 

 No Interview Completed: 1 (2%) 

 Total Active Clients as of 3/31/2024: 22 (42%) 


